
Please Take Note of These Important  

Dates and Announcements 

 

• March 10th, 2023, is the last day to submit proposed By-Law changes. 

 

• March 31st, 2023, is the last day to submit applications for a Board Member Trustee 

position.  Three 2-year positions open. 

By-Law Proposal Change forms and Board Member Trustee application forms are 

available at the CBHA office.  (Or can be downloaded from “Forms” on CBHA Website.) 

 

• June 2nd, 2023, is the final day to pay any back-owed assessments or fees. You must be 

current with your payments to be eligible to vote at the Annual CBHA Meeting.  

If you have questions regarding your account, please contact Pam Callea, CBHA 

Bookkeeper at (360) 866-0717. 

 

• June 10th, 2023 at 10:00AM. CBHA Annual Meeting at Griffin Fire Department.  

 

 

Reasons to Run for the Board 

1. To share your skills with the community. 

2. To meet more community members. 

3. To help solve problems and challenges in our community. 

4. To increase your pride and knowledge of our neighborhood. 

5. To learn what it takes to run our small city. 

 


